[bookmark: _GoBack]JPC took charge of the hatching of seven chick eggs on Monday 28th February. The incubator was set up and we waited to see how many of our eggs would hatch to produce our JPC chicks. On Wednesday 2nd March at 9.10am the first chick began to hatch and by 10.10, closely watched on by the Y10 Animal Care group, and a number of other pupils and staff who popped into see what was happening. The second chick hatched later on that afternoon. We woke up on Thursday morning to find three more chicks hatched in the incubator.
All forms got involved in naming the chicks and Mr Arrowsmith picked their names out of a hat. So, our chicks are named Happy Feet, Bruce, Gigi, Cheepers and Carlos.
The Animal Care groups have been handling and taking care of the chicks as part of the practical aspect of the BTEC Animal Care Course.
The chicks have brought great joy and happiness to the pupils and staff of JPC.

